
Dear QuarkNet Teachers, Lead Teachers and Fellows, 
 
Thank you for participating in the evaluation process by completing the Teacher Survey that we 
ask each of you to complete each year. I recognize that as teachers your time is valuable and 
often challenged by competing demands. The full survey, which we ask that you complete once 
in a grant cycle, has helped us assess Teacher and Long-term Outcomes along with information 
on engagement in QuarkNet programs and exposure to teaching practices that we think core to 
this experience. The Update Survey, which is much shorter and lessens the burden of this 
request, gives us insights as to how QuarkNet content and materials may be used in your 
classrooms over time. 
 
I invite you to read the Executive Summary of the Evaluation Report to get a sense of the full 
scope of these evaluation efforts, to see what we’ve learned, and to see how your participation 
has helped us gather and analyze much of this information.  
 
I am truly grateful for your participation and your frank and thoughtful responses to our 
questions.  
 
I wish you continued success in your work with your students. 
 
Best, 
Kathryn Race 
QuarkNet External Evaluator 
Race & Associates, Ltd. 
race_associates@msn.com  
October 2024 
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